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Newsletter
WHAT HAPPENED

Activities Conducted AUGUST - OCTOBER 2024

New Dean of Student Affairs: On August 5, AGMU welcomed Dr. Mirelly Buitrago as the 
new Dean, marking a new chapter in the institution’s leadership.

New Director of Careers and Placement: On August 15, Prof. Edwin De Jesús assumed the 
role, bringing his experience to strengthen the link between academia and the job market.

Welcome to New Students: AGMU enthusiastically celebrated the arrival of new students 
across all campuses and the online division, creating a welcoming atmosphere for the start 
of this new academic phase.

Welcome Activity: Students at the Metro Orlando, Tampa, South Florida centers, and the Online Division 
enjoyed integration activities to foster a sense of community.

Constitution Day: On September 17, AGMU commemorated Constitution Day with informational tables, 
trivia, and an educational campaign, highlighting the historical significance of this event.

Procrastination Workshop: On September 12, over 200 students participated in a workshop that provided 
valuable time management strategies, led by Lic. David Fuentes.

Online Communication Workshop: On September 25, students enjoyed a workshop on essential elements 
for effective communication on digital platforms, reinforcing key skills for online learning. Dr. Grisel Vega 
conducted the activity.

Suicide Prevention Workshop: On October 2, we celebrated Mental Health Month 
with a suicide prevention workshop at the Metro Orlando Campus. We appreciate the 
support of our faculty team.

Hispanic Heritage Month Celebration: On September 20, the Tampa Center 
celebrated Hispanic Heritage Month with a community activity that included artisans, 
live music, and a campus tour. Participants visited our newly inaugurated facilities in 
Tampa, which feature modern laboratories, spacious classrooms, and student facilities 
designed for a vibrant student life.

Student Dialogues: From September 16 to 20, Dr. Mirelly Buitrago, Dean of Student Affairs at AGMU, Dr. 
Gisela Negrón, VP of Student Affairs at UAGM, and Prof. Edwin De Jesús, Director of Careers and Employment 
Placement, held student dialogues at the Orlando, Tampa, and South Florida centers. During these meetings, 
they discussed AGMU’s Mission and Vision and conversed with students about their experiences at the 
institution.
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WHAT WILL HAPPEN

OCTOBER AND NOVEMBER 2024
AGMU Student Life Page: In October, AGMU will launch the student 
life page https://agmu.edu/en/content/student-life. 

Through this page, we will stay informed about upcoming student 
activities at the Metro Orlando, Tampa Bay, and South Florida 
university centers. See the calendar at https://www.agmu.edu/es/
calendario.

Student Associations: The policy and manual for creating student associations have been approved.  
You can access the documents to register your student association at https://www.agmu.edu/en/content/
student-organizations. 

The deadline to register your student association is November 8. For more information, 
contact the Integrated Services Directors or the counselor for the Online Division:

• MOC - Ms. Jaqckeline Castro - jacastro@agmu.edu

• Tampa Bay - Mr. Carlos Ayala - cayala@agmu.edu

• South Florida - Mr. Vidal López - vilopez@agmu.edu

• Online Division - David Fuentes - dafuentes@agmu.edu

Breast Cancer Awareness Month: On October 24 at 6:00 p.m.,  
we are invited to the South Florida center for a workshop on cancer 
prevention. Survivors and special guests will share their experiences. 
For more information about this activity, you can contact Mr. Vidal 
López (vilopez@agmu.edu).

Workshops from the Office of Careers and Placement: We are invited to the 
workshop: “Self-esteem in the Professional Context.” The sessions will take 
place on:

• October 22, 6:00 p.m. at the Tampa Center 
• October 23, 6:00 p.m. at the South Florida Center

For more information, contact Prof. Edwin De Jesús  (edejesus@agmu.edu)


